
 

From: dwr-website@water.ca.gov 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: New Feedback Received! 
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 5:48:27 PM 

Hi Team, 

A new Feedback has been received. Please find the Details below : 

Submitters 
Name: Ken Niehoff 

Email: healthtraining@sbcglobal.net 

Phone: (707) 996-6867 

Organization: 

Address: 17370 Buena Vista Ave 

City/State/Zip: 95476 

Feedback: 
Please do not change the environmental protections and build 
environmentally damaging dams and other harmful water
storage projects. 

Thank you 
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